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CRANGE'OVER FROM Z8 TO HIGH POTENCY FACTOR VIII } 

I write to confirin.-that Haemophilia Directors for Scotland' and 
Northern Ireland discussed at the recent meeting at Yorkhill 
Hospital,' Glasgow, transition arrangements. We agreed that all, 
patients currently receiving Lille VIII should continue therapy 
with Semi-tartan and then Tartan VIII. 

Patients currently receiving Z8 should continue to do so until 
the stocks of this product are almost exhausted. I'believe Dr. 
Perry estimated that this would occur in August. At that time we 
would "change' all patients over to highpotency Tartan VIII. We 
•feel this would be - .a simpler system'--to operate -than gradually 
introducing the high potency. VIII. and slowly diminishing, 'the use' 
of 28. 

I wonder if it would. be possible to retain a small stock of 28 
both for clinical and potential research use. As you know there
is a'smal'l demand for 28 as a source of fibrinogen! Might I 

• . suggest obtaining perhaps 100000 units, of 28, that 'could be used 

• 
up until its expiry date. 

With best wishes, 
Yours sincerely,, 

GRO-C 

Consultant Haematologist. 

c.c. Mr. D. Mcintosh, General Manager, SNBTS, Ellen's Glen Road, 
Edinburgh. 
Professor J.D. Cash, SNBTS Headquarters Unit, Ellen's Glen 
Road,_ Edinburgh.' 
All Haemophilia Centre Directors, Scotland and Nott.hern 
Ireland. 
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